
 

 

Minutes for the Dallas Plantation Meeting 

Wednesday February 21, 2024 

 

Public to Speak:  Mark Bridges inquired about the fuel being used to heat the truck garage and 

fuel the plow truck. Fuel prices will be provided to the Board of Assessors for the next meeting. 

Acceptance of Minutes:  Patti motioned to accept the February 6 meeting minutes as written. 

Linda seconded. 

Tax Collector:  None. 

Treasurer: Bills reviewed and paid.  

On-Going Business 

Town House:  

 Seniors Plus-Record of Services: services provided to 19 Dallas Plantation 

residents in fiscal year 2023. Will post break down during March 5th elections. 

 County Commissioner Re-Districting: Re-districting reviewed. 

 Septic: Schedule this year through Brackett’s. 

 Elections: Meals: Will ask one of the election clerks to grab meals provided by 

the town for the workers on election day. 

 April 8th, Solar Eclipse: Ask Dave to put cones out to ensure maneuverability of 

equipment in case visitors park at the Town House on this date. Unanimous 

decision not to rent porta potties. 

 Website, Cache: Working with website developer, A Partner in Technology, to 

monitor cache issues causing portions of the website to not load properly. 

Clearing browser history has been effective on a case-by-case basis. 

 State Valuation for Dallas Plantation reviewed. 

 Katrina will contact Leanna Wilbur to get the deadline for Dallas Plantation to 

write a letter in support of the Beth Brunswick Memorial Fund for Children Pre-

School Project.  

Winter Roads: 

 Pressure Washer: Ask the Town of Rangeley if we can rent theirs. Patti offered to 

loan hers to the town.  

 Winter Parking Exemption Requests 

 March 3-4: RLTC, Rangeley Ski Loppet Weekend 

 March 11: RLTC, Moose Dash Snowshoe Race 



 

 

▪ The board approved but asks the Rangeley Lakes Trails Center to 

be mindful of possible weather. 

 Winter Road Maintenance Agreement with the Town of Rangeley 

reviewed and signed. 

LUPC: 

 Saddleback- Tiny Home Village: Received feedback from LUPC on parking 

considerations. The board has time to further discuss as there will be future 

comment periods. 

 Short Term Rentals: LUPC posted revised rules on Short Term Rentals. Unsure if 

audio from the meeting is available currently. 

Other: Board of Assessor meetings will re-convene on Tuesday, March 19th at is regular time.  

Adjourn: Patricia motioned to adjourn. Linda seconded. The meeting adjourned at 6:24 pm. 


